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I fail to see how any of this bill will have an impact on criminal activity.  The only 

people who will be affected are law-abiding citizens since, as we all know, criminals 

don’t obey laws.  This seems like a blatant attempt to disarm “regular” folks, leaving 

us unable to defend oursenves against criminals.  On the other hand, if this is an 

attempt to disarm the public for some nefarious reason, that makes these laws more 

reprehensible.  Please don’t support these laws! 


